
Well done to Robyn, Year 1, 

our musician of the week for 

having some very creative 

ideas about her BBC ten               

pieces                           

composition                  

Well Done! 

Well done to Leyla, RLR, our 

sports star of the week for her 

fantastic balance,                          

speed and agility. 

Well Done! 
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Reception MC - 98.64% 

Reception LR - 96.19% 

Year 1 - 92.86% 

Year 1/2 - 98.67% 

Year 2 - 98.33% 

Year 3 - 94.44% 

Year 3/4 - 93.45% 

Year 4 - 94% 

Year 5  - 98.13% 

Year 5/6 - 92.76% 

Year 6 - 93.45% 

Well Done to Year 1/2 with 

the highest attendance for the 

last week of spring term with 

an amazing 98.67%  
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May  

Monday 6th Bank Holiday 

Week                    

Commencing  

Monday 13th 

Key Stage 2  

SAT’s Week for 

Year 6 children. 

Wednesday 15th New Parents 

Meeting at 

2:00pm 

Monday 20th Y6 First Aid 

Training in 

School 

Monday 20th -

Wednesday 22nd 

PGL Residential 

(Y5 children) 

Tuesday 21st Happy Shoesday 

- £1.00 donation 

for Living Streets 

Charity. 

Friday 24th Non-uniform day 

for Bottles for the  

PTFA Fun Day. 

Monday 27th - 

Friday 31st May 

HALF TERM 

June  

Week                     

Commencing 

Monday 3rd 

Geography 

Week. 

Monday 3rd Music Alive             

performance in 

school. 

Wednesday 5th  - 

Friday 7th  

Y6 London              

Residential 

During the Easter  Holidays, 

Miss Birchall welcomed her new 

baby named Nevaeh.                          

Congratulations! 

 

Mrs Penkywicz has now joined us in the role of Learning              

Mentor. She has been made to feel very welcome and if you 

have any questions for her please feel free to ask. 

Week commencing Monday 13th May is SATs 

week for Year 6. Breakfast will be being served in 

school from 8:00am. Please encourage your 

child to join us early in school so they are well 

fed, relaxed and ready to try their best. 

http://clipart-library.com/baby-celebration-cliparts.html


Join us at our Toddler group every 

Wednesday 9.15am -10.15am. It’s a great 

opportunity to meet new friends. The 

cost is £1.50 per child which includes            

refreshments.      

Everyone is Welcome.             
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Don’t forget to keep checking your ParentPay for 

any outstanding payments you may have.                                                                                                                       

Events and trips in school may have to be cancelled 

if enough payment isn't received. Consent for trips 

must also be given through ParentPay.                                                                                                                                

Active groups that require payment are:    

§ Ribchester Roman Museum trip. (Y3,Y3/4&Y4) 

§ Liverpool Museum trip. (Y1,Y1/2&Y2) 

§ Century tech after school club. (Y5) 

Ý If you would like to receive alerts from parent pay 

by email when you are put into a payment group 

then please log on to Parent pay, select the commu-

nication icon then select ‘change alert settings’ and 

this will allow you to set up email alerts.                                                                                               

Thank you for your support with this. 

Bag 2 School bags have been distributed 

around school, these are to collect any good 

quality second hand clothing that can be               

re-used. School will receive a percentage of                 

money from the amount raised.                           

These can be brought into school on the 

22nd May. Thank you 

Have you been making Eco Bricks? 

To make the Eco Bricks, single use plastic has to be washed 

and dried then pushed into the bottle and squashed down so 

that there are no gaps. Each bottle has to weigh 660g and 

you'll be surprised at how much single use plastic that is! .  

Scholastics order 

forms have been                 

circulated, the                 

deadline and order 

date for these will be 

Thursday 9th May 


